
 

 

SPRING/SUMMER SPECIAL 
ANNOUNCEMENT– 2020 

 
Hello, as you are all fully aware the COVID-19 epidemic has created much 
uncertainty in all our communities. Your Board had a special meeting, via 
video-conferencing, to go over the plans for the 2020 get-togethers.  
 
The discussion was centered on our Summer BBQ, which was scheduled/to 
be announced for late July. We came to the conclusion that the safety of our 
Chapter Members was first and foremost. 
 
As a result your Board, along with Gabe & Linda, have decided to host the 
BBQ tentatively on Saturday, September 19. This would also depend on what 
restrictions may or may not be mandated by the Health and Government 
officials if any! So mark the date for now! 
 
We will keep you posted on our Facebook page, emails and Canada Post as 
things progress. 
 
Also, the CBCPNA has a new webpage, take a tour and send in your thoughts. 

 

On behalf of the SWO Chapter of the CBC Pensioners’ Association, thank you all and 
stay safe and healthy! We look forward to seeing many of you soon: 

Gino, Sandy, Jackie, Gerry and Manny. 

Calendar Alert: Save The Date: 2020 Christmas Party – Saturday, December 5. 

https://www.facebook.com/SWOChapterCBCPensioners/?ref=aymt_homepage_panel 
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